GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
Katwa Govl. Primary Teachers’ Training Institufe
P.O-Katwo Dist-Purbo Bardhoman PIN-713130
Email: katwaptti.com@gmail.com :: Wehsite-http://katwagovt.wbptti.in :: Phone No.03453-258671

Letter No. 19 Dated-15/03/2020

NOTICE

[n connection with Memo No.- 86-SSE/20, dated 14/03/2020 and 87-SSE/20
dated-15/03/2020 of the Principal Secretary to the Govt, of West Bengal, Department
of School Education along with the Press Release from the Hon’ble Chief Minister,
West Bengal, under No. 85-SSE/20 dated 14/03/2020 our institute will remain closed
on and from 16/03/2020 to 31/03/2020 as precautionary measure to check and
prevent the Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19).

Boys hostel of the institute will remain closed for the period as mentioned
above.

All stakeholders are requested to follow institute’s website for further update if
any in this regard.

However the institute will remain functional for emergency and essential
services.
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